
14 December 2018 

Dear Sally 

Elective home education 

Thank you for your letter dated 12 December – the Committee is grateful for the update. 

I write to note our continued concerns about the pace with which progress is being made 

and request a further update as early as possible after your meeting next Monday with the 

Welsh Government. 

Yours sincerely, 

Lynne Neagle AM 

Chair 

Professor Sally Holland 

Children’s Commissioner for Wales 
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